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Warm Greetings! 

 

It’s a great pleasure to inform you that, after the editorial process, your article entitled "A

Case Report Cerebral Toxoplasmosis Therapy in A Patient with Human Immunodeficiency

Virus” has been accepted  and considered for publication in Jurnal Teknologi Laboratorium

in Vol 13 No 1, 2024 .

Thank you for submitting your work to this journal. We hope to receive in future too.

Dear Author(s),
Livia Aurellia et al
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